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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject: Re: NB Power 25 year Application

Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
 March 11, 2022 7:12 AM

David Cannon 

David Cannon.

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns.

Please do not go from a 5-year license to a 25-year license.

elsewhere, or we will get our electricity from Quebec.
something that will be clearer to judge in ten years, as compared to now. Perhaps SMRs will be placed 
storms - both of which are anticipated as global warming continues, to continue Point Lepreau. It is certainly 
It may well be that within 25 years it will be deemed too risky - due to higher than ever tides, and more violent 

cessation of operations at Point Lepreau.
changes may be positive and warrant the closure of Point Lepreau. Others may be negative and justify the 
That is much too long a time window, and too many unknowns will occur during that time span. Some of those 
I am asking CNSC to NOT approve the 25 year license application NB Power is requesting for Point Lepreau. 

I am David Cannon, a long-time resident of 23 Emerald Road, Irishtown, NB.

Hello,


